
 
  

Principalõs Update:  
We have continued our dialogue in our first period classes in the hopes of helping our students learn to 

treat each other with more respect. Every morning, we are talking with our students about ways they 

can show one another they care. Again, we are talking about 3 simple rules: 
 

1) Take care of yourself.  

This means being proud of who you are and what you believe and being responsible for your 

own actions. It means taking care of your reputation and understanding how your behavior may 

affect othersô opinion of you and, consequently, how they treat you.  

2) Take care of each other. 

This means using kind words towards others, helping others when they need it, and respecting 

and celebrating our differences. 

3) Take care of this place. 

This means we keep the school clean and comfortable for all. We are here for 7 hours a day and 

we need to feel safe to take risks in our learning. 
 

We encourage all households to extend and enrich these conversations.   
 

In our library, Mrs. Schwoerer created a #BeKind display and offered students the chance to jot down 

ways they can take care of themselves J 
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Wall of Fame: 
Each week teachers nominate students who exemplify scholarship and citizenship and their names are 

added to the ñWall of Fameò for the week. Congratulations to this weekôs Wall of Fame Students! We 

appreciate your hard work and your great attitude:  
Aidan Cheetah, Andrea Hernandez, Andrew Barcenas, Brielle Machado, Cameron Armstrong, 
Danny Moolor, Deirdre Sheeler, Edgar Flores Meza, Elliott Zeeb, Gavin Righetti, Iain Van Kleeck, 
Itzel Rios, Jay Villarreal, Julian Ramirez Brown, Kathryn Callarman, Landen Bullock, LeeAnn 
Moore, Lillian Scurria, Marcel DeMartini, Morgan Howland, Nico di Santo, Olivia Huff, Rachelle 
Cardenas, Reed Barry, Ruby Sky, Tania Zamora, Vincent Man and The WEB Leaders and A-Team.
  

If a studentôs name appears on here more than once or for more than one week, it means that student is 

doing great things in several classes. 
 

Laguna Middle School             John Calandro, Principal 
11050 Los Osos Valley Road San Luis Obispo, CA 93405  805-596-4055 

 

  

  

  



 

  

Around School:   
¶ Our 8th grade students are a lot of fun! We caught a few of them here for an impromptu 

photos at lunch the today! 

 

      
 

      
 

¶ Break a Leg, Sacha Carlson! Sacha has been gone from Laguna for the past month to 

prepare for his national television debut in A Christmas Story Live! On Fox on Sunday, 

December 17th. Sacha will be playing the part of the bully, Scut Farcus. We canôt wait to 

see him in action and cheer him on! 

Check out a video clip of the cast here 

 

 

 

 

  
 

Photo credit: TOMMY GARCIA / FOX https://www.broadwayworld.com/people/gallery-person/Sacha-Carlson/ 

 

 

 

Schoolwide Academic Vocabulary 
Our schoolwide vocabulary is taught on Mondays in home base and used throughout the 

week in all of our classes. Use these around the dinner table next week and see how many 

your student recognizes! Next weekõs academic vocabulary words: 

 
vocational (adjective) related to a skill, trade, or occupation 

inherently (adverb) naturally, belonging to the basic nature of something 

exceed (verb) to be greater than; to go beyond 

equivalent (adjective) alike or equal 

focus (noun) center of activity or interest  *focus (verb) to direct attention to 

  

Sacha Carlson - Skut Farcus 
Remember those bullies that Ralphie and his friends 
come into contact with? Well, Skut is the main 

http://www.wral.com/entertainment/video/17145383/


Around School Continued:   
¶ Mr. Nettôs science classes conducted a Mystery Powders lab as they discover chemical 

properties.   

 
 

 

¶ Our boys basketball teams continue to have great seasons.  Our 7th grade team is 

undefeated, and our 8th graders had big wins this week vs Lewis MS and Los Osos MS. 

        
 

¶ Our Yearbook class has been 

working hard all year.  They  

recently completed a huge 

deadline.  They are a fantastic 

group of students!  

 

If you are not sure if you have  

purchased a yearbook, you can  

login to your Jostenôs account 

Online to check.  

 

 

 

 

Our W.E.B. (Where Everybody Belongs) leaders led all 7th graders in a lesson and activity about 

Stress and Balance on Thursday and Friday mornings. Thanks goes out to our W.E.B. advisors for all 

their hard workand leadership! Ms. Ahrean and Mr. Laffin 

 

          

 

   

  

 

http://www.jostens.com/apps/store/productBrowse/1007204/Laguna-Middle-School/2018-Yearbook/2017080804395622075/CATALOG_SHOP/;jsessionid=B0069C1D3F940D418142A99F72197C74
http://www.jostens.com/apps/store/productBrowse/1007204/Laguna-Middle-School/2018-Yearbook/2017080804395622075/CATALOG_SHOP/;jsessionid=B0069C1D3F940D418142A99F72197C74


 

We Sure Are Lucky! 
L ƴƻǝŎŜŘ ƘŜǊ ǇǳȊȊƭŜŘ ŜȄǇǊŜǎǎƛƻƴ ŀǎ 
ǎƘŜ ǿŀƭƪŜŘ ǘƘǊƻǳƎƘ ǘƘŜ ŘƻƻǊΣ Ƴƻǎǘƭȅ ƘŜǊ ǊŀƛǎŜŘ ōǊƻǿ ŀƴŘ 
ŎǳǊƛƻǳǎ ƎƭŀǊŜΣ ŀǎ ƛŦ ǎŜŀǊŎƘƛƴƎ ŦƻǊ ǎƻƳŜǘƘƛƴƎ ƻǊ ǎƻƳŜƻƴŜΦ L 
ƎǊŜŜǘŜŘ ƻǳǊ ƎǳŜǎǘ ǿƛǘƘ ŀ ǿŜƭŎƻƳƛƴƎ ǎƳƛƭŜ ŀƴŘ ŀǎƪŜŘ ƛŦ L 
ŎƻǳƭŘ ƘŜƭǇΦ {ƘŜ ǎǇƻƪŜ ǿƛǘƘ ƘŜǎƛǘŀǝƻƴΣ ά²ƻǿΣ ǘƘƛǎ ƛǎ ƴƻǘ ŀ 
ǘǊŀŘƛǝƻƴŀƭ ŀƴŘ ǉǳƛŜǘ ƭƛōǊŀǊȅ ƭƛƪŜ L ǿŀǎ ŀŎŎǳǎǘƻƳŜŘ ǘƻ ŀǎ ŀ 
ǎǘǳŘŜƴǘΦέ L ǊŜǇƭƛŜŘ ǿƛǘƘ ŜƴǘƘǳǎƛŀǎƳΣ άbƻƛǎŜ ƛǎ ǿŜƭŎƻƳŜ 
ƘŜǊŜΗ hǳǊ ǎǘǳŘŜƴǘǎ ŀǊŜ ŜȄŎƛǘŜŘ ǘƻ ǎƘŀǊŜΣ ƛƴǘŜǊŀŎǘ ŀƴŘ 
ŎƻƳƳǳƴƛŎŀǘŜΦ ¢ƘŜȅ ŀǊŜ ƭŜŀǊƴƛƴƎ ǘƻƎŜǘƘŜǊ ŀƴŘ ŦǊƻƳ ŜŀŎƘ 
ƻǘƘŜǊΦέ {ƘŜ ǇŀǳǎŜŘΣ ά¸ƻǳ ƪƴƻǿΣ ǘƘŀǘΩǎ ǎƻ ǘǊǳŜΦ ¢ƘŜȅ ǎǳǊŜ 
ŀǊŜ ƭǳŎƪȅ ǘƻ ƘŀǾŜ ǎǳŎƘ ŀ ƎǊŜŀǘ ǎǇŀŎŜΦέ   
ά̧ ŜǎΣ ǿŜ ŎŜǊǘŀƛƴƭȅ ŀǊŜ ƭǳŎƪȅΦέ aǊǎΦ {ŎƘǿƻŜǊŜǊ 
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 Entrepreneurõs Club update: 
Laguna students will be participating on December 12th from 3-6 at the Guildôs Hall.  Mission 

Business (MCSC) will be accepting donations.  Money from donations will help offset costs for 

students that have purchased items for their products. Please contact MCSC at (805) 595-1357 if 

you wish to donate. 

 
Parent Input Needed From Our Yearbook Staff 

Lancers Outside of School       By: Lily Scurria  

 

The Laguna Middle School Yearbook needs YOUR help!  

We would like to add some polls about what kinds of clubs the students at Laguna participate in. 

The most important thing that we would like to collect is information about sports people do 

outside of school and their extracurriculars. The Laguna Yearbook students would greatly 

appreciate if you could fill out this Google Forms poll on what Lancers do outside of school. 

Thank you so much for being a part of the yearbook-making process!  

Click here to link to our super quick Google Survey! 

 

 

 
Several Laguna Middle School Students (and many Laguna alumni) will be performing this weekend in The Civic Ballet of San 
Luis Obispo's 40th Anniversary production of The Nutcracker.  The Laguna students performing are - Sasha Allen, Olivia 

Cusick, Jennifer Michel, Rowan Norby, Miley Rosecrans, and Sadie Woods. 
 
The matinee shows are nearly sold out, but there are still some good seats for the evening performances.  Best of luck to all 
performers!  Tickets available at pacslo.org 
 

 

 

 

 

Wellness Committee Volunteer needed: 
 

The district Wellness Committee would like to have a parent representative from schools to add 
to discussions from a parent's perspective. The dates for the future Wellness Committee meetings are Monday, 
December 18, 2017, Monday, February 26, 2018, and Monday, May 21, 2018. The meetings are at the District Office 
from 3:30 pm-5:00 pm. 
 
Please contact Mr. Schalde (sschalde@slcusd.org) if you are interested.  

 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/19bO4gjJ0xZCm--_GfqogZvIXYWvaRDS9juz6nc_e0VQ/edit?usp=sharing
http://pacslo.org/
mailto:sschalde@slcusd.org


  

 

Working in San Luis Coastal 
Have you ever had thoughts about working in the school that your child attends?  Or in a 

department where you can use your skills?  We are always looking for people to fill different 

positions in our district.  Why not consider substituting in various places/jobs to try it out and see 

if San Luis Coastal is the place for you?  The following jobs can be found on our website 

(www.slcusd.org - departments - personnel services - job opportunities) 

 

¶ Crossing Guards 

¶ Custodian 

¶ Food Service Workers 

¶ Playground Supervisors 

¶ Special Education Paraeducator (Instructional Aide) 

¶ Adult Education Childcare Aide 

 

Access us online or give your childôs school a call for more information!  
 

Great New Way to Pay for Public Transportation!  
I wanted to let you know of a new feature SLO Transit has just rolled out this week.  With use of 

the Token Transit app (apple or droid), riders can purchase their electronic bus pass right from their 

smart phones.  There is also the great feature that these digital passes can also be sent remotely to 

riders. For example, a parent can purchase the pass from their computer and send it to their student.  
  

 

We understand that holding on to things and staying on top of things might be challenge for some, 

so we are hoping this new feature helps.  Plus, smartphone based purchases are becoming more and 

more of the future.  Let me know if you have any questions and feel free to share this information 

with your staff, students and their families. Learn more at: https://www.tokentransit.com/ 
  

 

 

Buying a pass is as easy as 1, 2, 3, 
  

Ride With Token Transit 
1. Purchase Select any fare type you like, from a single ride 

to a monthly pass. 

2. Activate When you are ready to ride, tap your pass to  

activate. Your phone holds all your passes. 

3. Ride  
As you board the bus, show the driver your digital ticket. 
 

  

 

http://www.slcusd.org/
https://www.tokentransit.com/send
https://www.tokentransit.com/

